View the latest news from the Netherlands-Canada Chamber of Commerce. Q1 2017.



Newsletter

Dear A Ya VYf,

We hope that 2017 is shaping up to be a great year for you. At the chamber, we will celebrate the 25th anniversary of the NCCC being registered with the Kamer van Koophandel. It is also the 150th birthday of Canada and the 65th anniversary of the annual Tulip Festival in Ottawa. So we have lots to look forward to!

Recent NCCC Events

CETA Seminar: What's in it for me? - 6th December 2016 - De Lier

This well attended event featured 4 presentations covering the intention, implementation, time frames, major changes and support available for companies affected by CETA. Thank you to <u>Priva</u> for hosting this event.

New Years' Cocktail Reception & Welcome - 10th January - Wassenaar Ambassador Nolke helped us to toast the New Year and welcome Ms. Sameena Qureshi and Mrs. Caroline Bolduc, who have joined the Trade section at the Embassy.



Cybersecurity; 'We have all been hacked' 9th February 2017 - Rotterdam
This was the inaugural event of our Young
Professionals & Entrepreneurs (YPE) group.
Held in conjunction with the Swedish
Chamber of Commerce and Venture Cafe, it
featured a tour and presentations, followed
by a borrel. The diverse audience made for a
great networking opportunity. We would like
to thank Base Cyber Security for hosting.

Upcoming NCCC Events

Annual General Meeting - TBC

We are waiting for confirmation for the location and date of the AGM. A notice will be sent out shortly.

Canada meets Gelderland & Canada Proef - 7th May 2017 - Apeldoorn

This fun-filled day of food, music, culture and art is a great day out for the whole family. Some of our members will be presenting their products and many more will visit as we celebrate Canada's 150th birthday. More information can be found https://example.com/here.

Upcoming Industry Events

There are a number of upcoming industry events that members are taking part in - both in Canada and in the Netherlands. See here for more details. If you are exhibiting at an event, please let us know so that we can feature it on the website.

Members

Do you offer benefits or discounts to NCCC members? The member-only section of the website will feature a benefits page where you can promote your company by highlighting your offers to your fellow members. Simply send me the details and I will make sure they are listed.

Welcome to new members Karen Valkenaars, Le Bon Mot Vertalingen Shaun Padulo, Private Member Joost Hasperhoven, Private Member Luigi Presta, Canadian Association of Marketing Professionals Karina Ruffo Leduc, Something Else Communications Don Paauwe, Canuck Beverage Dispensing Equipment

Congratulations to Maurice Hoendervangers and Chantal Ottens who are the first winners of a Lucky Loonie for introducing a new member to the chamber. Find out here how you can get your own commemorative Lucky Loonie.



Have Your Say

Some members have indicated that they would like to have a golf tournament or other sporting event this year. Let us know your preference by voting here.

Job Openings

Please let us know if you have a vacancy that you want us to post on the website. This service is offered free of charge to members.

Thank you for supporting the Netherlands-Canada Chamber of Commerce. We look forward to hearing your feedback and meeting you at one of our upcoming events.

Kind regards,

Julie Allen Interim Chairman & Executive Director

Netherlands-Canada Chamber of Commerce, PO Box 95577 | 2509 CN | The Hague | The Netherlands +31 (70) 22 10 555 office@nccc.trade www.nccc.trade

Patron Members













